
​​November 2023 PAC Newsletter

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We have a very important business agenda at next week’s PAC meeting and hope that you will be able to join us and lend

your voice to the decisions that we will be making.

Outdoor Gathering Area

As mentioned at our September PAC meeting, our PAC

Executive learned in August of this year that the contractor

engaged to complete the outdoor gathering area folded

their business and relocated overseas. This latest

development required our team to thoroughly consider the

budget and scope of the project to ensure that we were

balancing the need to respect and acknowledge the

intentions of the many parent donors who have supported

the project with the economic realities of the situation. We

have prepared a presentation on the history and current

planning for the Outdoor Gathering Area project, including

review of donations and expenses, revised project budget

and new design drawings with this in mind. Following the

presentation, the PAC will vote on a motion to proceed with

an amended Outdoor Gathering Area design and budget.

Revised Annual PAC Budget Presentation

Based on the assumption that the motion to proceed with the amended Outdoor Gathering Area design and budget

proceeds, a revised annual budget has been prepared. This budget anticipates the requirement to spend the Gaming

Grant funds we have built up over the past three years, due both to COVID restrictions and funding a portion of the

Outdoor Gathering Area. To ensure we are strategic in how these funds are spent, we have been working closely with

Principal Kolkea to understand the teacher and administration wish list requests and overall school goals for this year and

future years. After this presentation and discussion the PAC will vote to approve the amended 2023/24 PAC budget.

Next PAC Meeting

Please join us for this month’s PAC meeting next Wednesday, November 15th at 6:00 p.m. in the Rockridge Learning

Commons. Meeting agenda is on the parent website for your review. Guest speakers, Nikta Razavi and Dani Renouf, will

discuss their work with schools and educators around the Iranian women’s plight for freedom and justice and how

parents and schools can continue to educate students about social justice, women’s rights and human rights from a

grassroots level. We hope you will join us to hear their talk and learn about plans for the coming school year.

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/vh0b1vc8evs60idjl22jw/OGS-budget-as-of-Nov-9-2023.pdf?rlkey=5hgnurw95og7b45b67q6ius70&dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/qrsc37rzt8rm78t2imdxs/231102-ROCKRIDGE-REVISED-BP.pdf?rlkey=aay0cxxqatyb09bxgyu1hor2o&dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/qrsc37rzt8rm78t2imdxs/231102-ROCKRIDGE-REVISED-BP.pdf?rlkey=aay0cxxqatyb09bxgyu1hor2o&dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/q7lrynp4euda44l3411gn/Proposed-Revised-PAC-budget-for-Nov-15-2023-PAC-meeting.pdf?rlkey=x0bch24r9q7cedm5mbrm5emq4&dl=0
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/event?action=TEMPLATE&tmeid=XzhsMjQ2ZWE0NmNvamliYTY2Y28zMmI5azYxMWthYjlvNjExazZiOWs2dDJqNGQxbDhncWoyZTFuODggc2pmdHVvZTI3YW4zYzI1YWVxM3E1NmpiOWtAZw&tmsrc=sjftuoe27an3c25aeq3q56jb9k%40group.calendar.google.com
https://westvancouverschools.ca/rockridge-secondary/wp-content/uploads/sites/20/2023/11/2023-NOV-15-ROPAC-Agenda.pdf


A Not So Silent Night – Buy Tickets!

Sat, Nov 25th, 7:00 – 11:30p.m.

Gleneagles Golf Course Clubhouse

Get ready to kick off the holiday season at “A Not So

Silent Night” Parent Party & Fundraiser to support the

PAC in raising funds for projects and programs that

directly benefit our students.

Join friends under the twinkling lights for an evening of

festive fun. Enjoy delectable bites, bid on exciting items &

experiences at the silent auction and hit the dance floor as

our DJ sets the soundtrack for an unforgettable evening.

Event details and to buy entry and raffle tickets.

Rockridge Staff Holiday Cookie Extravaganza

It’s that time again to dust off your baking hats and

make your favourite treats for our incredible staff. We

are so fortunate to have such a dedicated team of

teachers, support staff and administrators. Let’s show

our appreciation by sending each staff member home

with a box of treats to enjoy over the holidays.

Sign up to bring treats! All types of baked goods -

cookies, squares, pies, tarts, pastries - whether they are

store bought or homemade are appreciated!

Drop off: Friday, Dec 15th - Valet pick up at front of

school roundabout (8am - 8:45am) or in the office

(8am - 10:30am).

https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/a948eb5e-ec4c-4453-9043-8e9bf8bd3a41
https://westvancouverschools.ca/rockridge-secondary/wp-content/uploads/sites/20/2023/11/NSSN-silent-auction-1.jpeg
https://westvancouverschools.ca/rockridge-secondary/wp-content/uploads/sites/20/2023/11/NSSN-silent-auction-1.jpeg
https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/a948eb5e-ec4c-4453-9043-8e9bf8bd3a41
https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/a948eb5e-ec4c-4453-9043-8e9bf8bd3a41
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040444ABA922AB9-46012800-rrcookie#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040444ABA922AB9-46012800-rrcookie#/


Rockridge Parent to Parent

Don’t miss the conversation that’s happening in the new P2P group. There’s lots of chatter about block rotation,

upcoming school events and how to support our school community! Join the P2P.

Upcoming Events

Wed, Nov 15, 6:00 p.m. PAC General Meeting - Rockridge Learning Commons

Mon, Nov 20, 12:00 p.m. Tour of the Rock for prospective families - Inquiries/RSVP: rockridge@wvschools.ca

Sat, Nov 25, 7:00 p.m. “A Not So Silent Night” Parent Holiday Party & Fundraiser, GE Clubhouse

Thu, Nov 30 Next Collaboration Day - classes begin at 9:30am

Fri, Dec 15 Staff Appreciation Holiday Cookie Extravaganza

Thu, Jun 13, 2024 2nd Annual Rockridge Golf Tournament Fundraiser

Any questions or comments? Reach out to us at ropac@wvschools.ca

Thank you!

Rockridge PAC Team

Email the PAC Executive

Rockridge Parent Website

Rockridge Secondary PAC – ROPAC

ROPAC Instagram

Rockridge Parent WhatsApp - brief one-way info

https://chat.whatsapp.com/IFid2BPD9UJFhPgLlbVx4S
mailto:rockridge@wvschools.ca
mailto:ropac@wvschools.ca
https://westvancouverschools.ca/rockridge-secondary/parents
https://www.facebook.com/RockridgeSecondaryPAC/
https://www.instagram.com/rockridgepac/
mailto:ropacwhatsapp@gmail.com

